
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

8th February 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers 

I am delighted to be writing to you to offer you the opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 Y6 Leavers 
Hoodie for your child. 

We are in the process of finalising the design. The hoodies will be navy blue and will have a large ‘24’ printed 
on the back containing the first names of all pupils in the year group. There will also be the name of the 
school on the front. This year, we will be allowing children to wear their leavers’ hoodie, in place of their 
usual school jumper or cardigan, from Monday the 20th of May until the end of the academic year. This will 
be the only change to uniform and all other expectations will remain the same. 

For a rough size guide the measurements below have been produced by the printing company according to 
chest size:- 

· XX Small (Age 9 years – 11 years) 

· X Small 34” 

· Small 37” 

· Medium 40” 

· Large 43” 

Please note the measurements carefully and remember to specify the size you would like when making 
payment on schoolcomms. Unfortunately, we are unable to change the hoodie for another size once printed. 

Total Price for the Y6 Leavers Hoodie is £21.30 for sizes X small to Large and £15.50 for an XX small. 

All Y6 pupils have the opportunity to purchase a hoodie but it is essential that orders are placed in plenty of 
time so that they do not miss out. 

Please note that until you have paid for your child’s order in full, using Schoolcomms, it will not be ordered. 

If you would like to buy a hoodie for your Y6 child please return the slip to your child’s class teacher once 
payment has been made in full via Schoolcomms before Thursday 28th of March 2024. 

There will only be one order placed with the manufacturer and orders will not be able to be placed after the 
deadline. 

Yours sincerely 

MRS D MCAUGHEY 

 

HEADTEACHER 


